
   

 

Newsletter January 2022 
 

  

 

Firstly we would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year. We have been 

working hard and have a lot planned for 2022. We are delighted to share with 

you our latest and first Newsletter of 2022. 

 

Delivery Drivers 

  

We are working closely with businesses to try and encourage the delivery 

drivers in Sidcup to park/wait in a safer place during their pick up and delivery 

jobs. We are encouraging them to park in the underground car park by 

Morrissons as to not cause congestion on the pavements and roads. 

Sidcup Library 

  

The relocation of the library is progressing well as well as the works at the old 

blockbuster site.  

The Storyhouse, a new library and cinema, which will be a creative hub and 

meeting place for Sidcup. Construction of this four storey building is underway 

and will include a new Sidcup library, a three screen cinema with an additional 

studio, a cafe and bar, and provision of a Changing Places WC. It will also 

include nine residential units. 



 

Construction works are expected to be completed in Summer 2022, with the 

library due to open in the autumn. 

 

Follow us on social media and visit our website for the latest information.  

  

  

 

Christmas Events 

We received fantastic feedback from our Christmas events this year and our 

businesses saw a notable increase in foot-fall during the events too. The shop 

local vouchers that were given out during one of the weekend events can be 

spent until the end of January. Click here to see the businesses accepting 

them.  

  



 

 

 

 

 

New Business  

  

We are delighted to welcome this new business to Sidcup. Offering dry 

cleaning and alteration services. Support local and visit them for all your 

tailoring needs.  

  



  

 

Sidcup Partners BID Re-Ballot 

  

Please see below details on the Sidcup Partners BID Re-Ballot 

 

Tuesday 11th January 2022: Despatch of ballot papers 

Thursday 10th February 2022: Close of ballot 

Friday 11th February 2022: The ballot result will be announced by 5pm 

  

1230 TWC 

 

1230 TWC is delighted to welcome in 2022 with back in-person meetings at the 

delightful family -owned Pascal Bistro. Celebrating 20 years in business this 

year 1230 The Women’s Company provides regular (monthly) effective Lunch-



 

time networking  meetings, empowering Business women to make  connections 

and reach personal and business growth  + much more. 1230 TWC provides 

support, advice, expertise, fun, connections, so whether you are aspiring or in 

business currently, 1230 TWC is the place to be. Come along, meet owner 

Jackie Groundsell, 1230 TWC Host Lucia Pestana and find our what’s going on 

in your local area from BID Manager Cheryl Curr and of course, enjoy a 

delicious lunch. We can’t wait to meet you! 

Details  and booking here 020 8650 8015 / 07930 756012 

  

  

 

 

The Chunky Teapot Job Vacancy 



  

 

Aspire Pharmacy - Blood Tests 

 

One of our local pharmacies Aspire Pharmacy located at 23 High Street Sidcup 

offer NHS and Private blood tests between 8.30am-2pm. 

Walk in service with no need for an appointment and results in 48 hours. £8 per 

blood test. 

  



 

Please keep up to date with the latest work of Sidcup Partners by following us 

across our social media pages including Facebook. Twitter and Instagram or 

through our website www.sidcuppartners.co.uk.  

In the meantime if you know of any other ways in which we can help 

businesses or the local community please do not hesitate to get in touch, we 

are always happy to answer any questions. 

If you have any news or offers that you would like to promote, please get in 

touch – the website is there to be used for the benefit of all BID levy payers. 

Tel: 0208 302 4970 

Email: cheryl@sidcuppartners.co.uk 

  

 


